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Important Notice November 5, 2018:  
Holiday Scheduling – December 22, 2018 – January 1, 2019 

 

To Our Valued Patients, 
 

Mount Sinai Fertility will be reducing services over the holiday period at all of our locations. Please see below 
for site specific closures and how this may affect you. 
 
Downtown - 250 Dundas St W. 
Cycle Monitoring will continue at the downtown site, with the exception of December 25th and January 1st, as 
the clinic will be closed. Embryology and andrology services will be closed from December 22nd – January 1st 
inclusive. This is to provide opportunity for routine maintenance and upgrades. 
 

Vaughan Location  
Cycle Monitoring will continue at the Vaughan location. There will be no cycle monitoring on December 25th 
and January 1st, as the clinic will be closed. 
 
North York and Mississauga Locations 
These locations will be closed from December 22 – January 1st inclusive. They will re-open for Cycle Monitoring 
on January 2nd.  
 

How does this affect you 
 

IUI Cycle Monitoring: 
 The last day to call your Day 1 to start an IUI cycle will be December 6th. The first day to call your Day 1 

to start an IUI cycle for 2019 will be December 22, 2018. 
 

IVF Cycle: 
 If you are starting IVF with Estrace priming, the last day to report your Day 1 will be November 2nd. The 

first day to call your Day 1 for 2019 will be November 20, 2018. 
 If you are starting IVF with Oral Contraceptive Pills, the last day to report your Day 1 will be November 

12th.  The first day to call your Day 1 for 2019 will be November 26, 2018. 
 

Frozen Embryo Transfer: 
 If you are starting a Frozen Embry Transfer Cycle, the last day to report your Day 1 will be December 

2nd. Please call the clinic to confirm when you can call your Day 1 for 2019. 
 

If you are unsure of your treatment cycle and wish to know how these dates will affect you, please call the 
nursing line and leave a message at 416-586-4748 with your full name and date of birth. 
 

A Message to Our Oncology Patients: 
 

The Embryology and Andrology lab at Mount Sinai Fertility will be closed from December 22nd, 2018– January 
1st, 2019 inclusive to provide opportunity for facility upgrades. Any urgent referrals received will be forwarded 
to CReATe, fax number: 416-323-7334.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mount Sinai Fertility Team 
 


